Council file No. 21-0329

ENERGY, CLIMATE CHANGE, ENVIRONMENTAL JUSTICE, AND RIVER COMMITTEE and
HOMELESSNESS AND POVERTY COMMITTEE REPORT relative to the status of the Request
for Bids for the Bureau of Sanitation CARE/CARE+ Teams and the Los Angeles Homeless
Services Authority (LAHSA) Homeless Engagement Teams (HETS).

Recommendations for Council action, SUBJECT TO THE APPROVAL OF THE MAYOR:

1. APPROVE the transfer of up to $1,307,572 from the Unappropriated Balance, Fund No.
100/58, Account No. 580326 HETs - Comprehensive Cleaning and Rapid Engagement
Teams to the General City Purposes, Fund No. 100/56, Account No. 000826 Homeless
Shelter Program, and appropriate therefrom to the Los Angeles Housing Department
(LAHD) Fund No. 10A/43, Account No. 43V687 HET Homeless Outreach and Partnership
Endeavor to fund six additional months of the LAHSA HETs - Comprehensive Cleaning
and Rapid Engagement Teams for Fiscal Year (FY) 2021-22.

2. INSTRUCT the General Manager, LAHD, or designee, to amend the City's 2021-22
General Fund Contract with LAHSA to reflect the funding allocation in the amount of up to
$2,615,144 for twelve months of salaries and expenses for LAHSA HET Comprehensive
Cleaning and Rapid Engagement Teams for FY 2021-22.

Fiscal Impact Statement: The City Administrative Officer (CAO) reports that approval of the
recommendations will not have an incremental impact on the General Fund as budgeted funds
are recommended for transfer to LAHSA.

FinancialPoliciesStatement: The CAO reports that the recommendations in this report comply
with the City’s Financial Policies as budgeted funds are being used for their budgeted purpose.

Summary:

On March 3, 2022, your Committee considered the February 24, 2022 CAO report relative to the
status of the Request for Bids for the Bureau of Sanitation CARE/CARE+ Teams and the LAHSA
HET. The report attached to the Council file includes some background on the matter.

After providing an opportunity for public comment, the Committee moved to approve the
recommendations reflected above. On March 10, 2022, the Homelessness and Poverty
Committee considered the matter and concurred with the actions taken by the Energy, Climate
Change, Environmental Justice, and River Committee. This matter is now forwarded to the
Council for its consideration.



Respectfully Submitted,

ENERGY, CLIMATE CHANGE, ENVIRONMENTAL JUSTICE, AND RIVER COMMITTEE

MEMBER VOTE
O’FARRELL: YES
KORETZ: YES
CEDILLO: YES

DE LEON: ABSENT
KREKORIAN: YES
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HOMELESSNESS AND POVERTY COMMITTEE

MEMBER VOTE
DE LEON: YES
RAMAN: YES

BUSCAINO: YES
RODRIGUEZ:  YES
BLUMENFIELD: YES
KREKORIAN:  YES
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